
BULLDOG BULLETIN

Get your yearbook 
for the 24 - 25
school year.  
Personal recognition ads are
on sale now until 2/13/25
More info to come!  

Fall Festival
Thank you to all the families who joined us at our Annual Fall Festival!  
It was truly an amazing event.  We love bringing our school community

together to have fun with family and friends outside of school hours.
Thank you to all our sponsors, vendors, and donors for your support. And
a HUGE thank you to all our volunteers who made it all possible--our PTO

Board, Student Council, teachers, parents, SCHS NHS, & McNair NJHS!

UPCOMING EVENTS
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Jimmy Changas 
Spirit Night
Our November Sprit Night
will be at Jimmy Changas
on Tuesday, November 19th.
15% of sales will be donated
back to the PTO.  Mention
Duke PTO to receive credit!
Carryout code:  892-542-060

Day of Awesomeness by POP!
We had our Day of  Awesomeness from our POP! Fundraiser on October

29th. There were seven inflatables and games, hula hoop and limbo
competitions, dancing and LOTS of fun. We hope all the students

enjoyed it! Check our facebook for lots of photos from this fun day!

November 8th
   Fall Pictures Retake

November 11th
   Veteran’s Day & Program

November 16th
   Dr. Duke’s Birthday

November 19th
  Jimmy Changa’s Spirit Night*
  

  Thanksgiving Lunch 
      (Pre-K, 1st, 2nd & 3rd)

November 21st 
  Thanksgiving Lunch 
      (Kinder, FS, 4th, & 5th)

November 25-29th
   Thanksgiving Break 

December 3rd
   PTO General Body Meeting*
   Choir Winter Concert

December 6th
   Smencil Friday*

*PTO Events

Teacher Appreciation 
We will show our teachers
our appreciation with
Thankful Thursdays
throughout the month & end
it with a treat!  If you would
like us to deliver a teacher a
Thankful card, fill out the
form on dukepto.com. 

Smencil Fridays
The students have been
loving Smencil Fridays! Our
next one will be December
6th! Look for a Sign up
Genius for a chance to help! 

24-25 Yearbooks

Fundraising
Support Duke PTO year round
by participating in Kroger
Community Rewards and Box
Tops. Go to dukepto.com to
learn how! Look for us 

on Facebook 
@ DukePTO

STUCO Food Drive
Our amazing Student Council
students will be collecting cans
for the Houston Food Bank to
be distributed to our local Food
Pantry in Manvel.  Bring your
cans to the boxes in the front
office through Nov 15th

https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/customer/2481062/Dr.-James-Red-Duke-Elementary-School/

